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REMINDER 

 
 
Dear Employer: 
 
About two weeks ago our office asked you to complete the Green Technologies and 
Practices (GTP) Survey.  If you have already returned it, thank you for your response.  If 
not, please complete and return the report to us at your earliest convenience. 
 
If you have questions, an address change, or if you would like to learn more about the 
survey, please contact us at 202-691-6599 or send e-mail to GTPHelpdesk@bls.gov. 
 
To learn more about the GTP Survey, or to get help in completing the survey, please visit 
our website at www.bls.gov/respondents/GTP 
 
 
Thank you for completing the Green Technologies and Practices Survey! 
 
 

The information you provide will be used for statistical purposes only.   
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